
 

Date:   November 22, 2021 

To:  Robert Pontbriand – Town Manager 

From:  Susan Copeland – Town Clerk 

RE:  Department Head Monthly Report  

 

 

 

The Fall Town Meeting was held on Monday, October 25th, 2021 at the ASRHS 

Auditorium.  

 

There was only one Attorney General submission, which was Article 7 – Fertilizer 

By Law. This was accepted by the Attorney General’s office on November 9, 

2021. There is a 90-day review period and we will hear the decision after that time. 

 

 

 


